
From: JoAnne Nordling [mailto:joannenordling1952@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 6:29 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Terminal 6 

I am very concerned about allowing a propane storage facility so close to Portland and Vancouve. 

Please deny the oil companies request for this facility...they are thinking only of the  

bottom line, but wiser heads must consider the population as a whole and  their safety concerns. 

Thank you,  

JoAnne Nordling 

6695 SW Hyland Way, Beaverton, Or 97008 

503-352-9006 

 


